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September 15, 2023 
 

ERIN VILLAGE GRAVITY SEWER 
CONSTRUCTION PROGRESS 

Contract: 2022-04W 

The installation of microtunneling shafts for the sanitary gravity sewer along Main Street in Erin Village 
is currently in progress. Construction is ongoing on Dundas Street East, as well as on Main Street at 
Scotch Street and in front of the Erin Plaza. For the safety of workers, road users and pedestrians, road 
closures are in place on affected local roads, and access to and from the Erin Plaza to Main Street will 
be temporarily closed during construction. Access to the Erin Plaza will only be available via Church 
Boulevard. See the map posted on the back of this notice for details. 

Utility relocation work required for the construction of the gravity sewer is ongoing at the intersection of 
Main Street and Lorne Street and on Water Street, and will commence at the Elora Cataract Trail 
intersection in the coming weeks. 

A detour route has been established to bypass the road closure on Dundas Street East, via Pine Street 
and Daniel Street. All vehicular traffic must adhere to the posted speed limits on local roads. As a result 
of the increased traffic, street parking will be prohibited along the detour route for the safety of 
pedestrians. 

Two-way traffic flow will be maintained on Main Street with road jogs implemented as necessary to 
accommodate shaft construction. Access to local homes, businesses and emergency services will be 
maintained at all times. 

Construction Start: July 2023 
Anticipated Completion: October 2024 

*Timeline is subject to change. 

MORE INFORMATION AND CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your cooperation and patience as we 
work to improve the infrastructure in Erin Village. The Town and their Contractor will make every effort 
to minimize impacts to the community during construction. Local businesses will remain open and 
accessible throughout the construction period. 

For any questions or concerns, please reach out to us via the following means: 

digerin@erin.ca 
519-855-4407 ext. 262 (8:30 AM – 4:30 PM) 

1-888-861-2447 (After Hours & Weekends) 
www.erin.ca 

PLEASE FOLLOW THE TOWN’S SOCIAL MEDIA FOR  
CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 
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MAP OF THE ERIN VILLAGE GRAVITY SEWER CONSTRUCTION WORKS 

 
 


